
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM  
 

February 20, 2025 
 

To: Members, Subcommittee on Military and Foreign Affairs 
 
From: Committee Staff  
 
Re: Hearing titled “Emerging Global Threats: Putting America’s National Security First” 

 
On Tuesday, February 25, 2025, at 10:00 a.m. ET in 2247 Rayburn House Office Building, 
the Subcommittee on Military and Foreign Affairs will host a hearing titled, “Emerging Global 
Threats: Putting America’s National Security First.” 
 

I. BACKGROUND: 
U.S. foreign policy and national security has significant implications for global 
stability, influencing how other nations, including both partners and competitors, 
engage with the U.S. and its allies.  
 

II. HEARING PURPOSE:  
This hearing will examine how U.S. policy decisions and strategic initiatives impact 
national security, global stability, and foreign relations. 
 

III. WITNESSES: 
 
Dr. Meaghan Mobbs 
Director, Center for American Safety and Security 
Independent Women’s Forum 
 
Mr. Brent Sadler 
Senior Research Fellow, Naval Warfare and Advanced Technology  
The Heritage Foundation  
 
Dr. Jacob Olidort 
Senior Policy Advisor, Center for American Security 
America First Policy Institute  
 
Minority Witness (TBD) 


